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Burton,Steven

From: Brad Story [cbstory@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:06 PM
To: Burton,Steven
Subject: Fwd: Story Farm Subdivision response to review

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Brad Story <cbstory@gmail.com> 

Date: Tue, Jul 18, 2017 at 8:55 PM 

Subject: Story Farm Subdivision response to review 

To: bfrandsen@co.weber.ut.us 

 

 

To Weber Co Engineering, 

In response to your recent review and per phone conversation on Monday July 17 2017. 

1. The plat has been updated and sent electronically to Felix showing the location of the septic system on lot 1. 

The other document changes on the plat have also been addressed. 

2. and 3. There is an existing home on lot 2 and no plan for any new construction in the immediate future so 

these comments do not currently apply. 

 

From Brad Story 

 

 

 

 

--  

Brad Story Customs 

 


